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Point Focal Climat UNFCCC

Libreville, le 22 février 2010

To
the Secretariat of the UNFCCC

Dear Mr. de Boer

We have the honor of referring to the Copenhagen Accord of December 18, 2009.

The Republic of Gabon is pleased to inform vou, through this letter, of its desire to be
associated with the Copenhagen Accord.

We plan to make a submission concerning actions, as set forth in Appendix Il of the
Copenhagen Accord but have not yet completed the technical work needed to make a firm
commitment.

The Government of the Republic of Gabon avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the
Secretariat of the UNFCCCthe assurances of its highest consideration.

Sincerely,

MASSARDK. MAKAGA Etien~
Presidential Advisor
UNFCCCFocal Point


